
April 1, 2016

To the Honorable Speaker and Members,
The House of Representatives of the State of Washington

Ladies and Gentlemen:

I am returning herewith, without my approval as to Section 60, Substitute House Bill No. 2359 
entitled:

“AN ACT Relating to updating obsolete provisions and making technical corrections.”

This section is a duplicate of House Bill 2800, so it is unnecessary.

For these reasons I have vetoed Section 60 of Substitute House Bill No. 2359.

With the exception of Section 60, Substitute House Bill No. 2359 is approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay Inslee

Governor


